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TTY Access Via relay - 711 DEPT. OF NATURAL RESOURCES 

SUBJECT: Post Closure Modification Request Not Approved, Clear Lake Circle C Site, 426 USH 63, Clear 
Lake, Wisconsin DNR BRR TS #03-49-274529 

Dear Mr. Nardo: 

On December 3, 2018 you submitted a post closure modification request for the Clear Lake Circle C site. The 
request was reviewed by the Department on December 18, 2018. An email requesting additional information was 
sent to your consultant (SEH Inc.) on January 16, 2019. The Department also sent a status update request letter on 
July 16, 2021. Your attorney, Mr. Bruce Boeder, responded with an email on August 12, 2021, stating that he would 
tty to respond by the end of 2021. Our files indicate that we have not received any written correspondence or 
reporting for the case since the August email. 

Based on the lack of response or action, the Department has determined that the Post Closure Modification is not 
approved. 

If you have any questions, please feel free contact me at (715) 661-0125, or by email at 
philip.richard@wisconsin.gov. 

Sincerely, 

Philip E. Richard 
Hydrogeologist - Remediation & Redevelopment Program 
Northern Region 

C: Bruce Olson, SEH (via email) 
Bruce Boeder, Soeder Law (via email) 
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